
 

Called by God to be the heart, voice, hands and feet of Christ where the Spirit leads us. 

 

 

THE CONGREGATION NOMINATING COMMITTEE SOLICITS YOUR RECOMMENDATIONS FOR: 

DEACONS 
The ministry of a Deacon … is one of compassion, witness and service sharing in the love of Jesus Christ. (PCUSA 
Book of Order G-2.02).   

At TPC each Deacon has a Care Share Group, reaches out to its Group’s members, and attends monthly Board of Deacons 
meetings in fellowship with other Deacons to provide one another with prayerful support. 

Recommendations are solicited for TPC members to serve as Deacons for a 2-year term commencing July 1, 2025 and 
ending June 30, 2027. Deacons may serve up to six consecutive years. 

We are grateful for our current Deacons: 

Class of 2025 Deacons eligible to serve another consecutive term have been contacted by the Congregation Nominating 
Committee about extending their term.  

Please use the space below to recommend other TPC members who are not listed above who you believe exhibit 
characteristics suited to the role of Deacon. Feel free to recommend yourself if you feel called to serve as a Deacon. 

Recommendation for Deacon  Reason 

   

   

   

   

   
 

Deadline for recommendations is February 3, 2025.  You may place forms in the offering plate, return it to the office or 
email your recommendations to office@tuckahoepres.org.  Contact a member of the current Congregation Nominating 
Committee (Chuck Shimer, John Flournoy, Barbara Maiden, Kathy Mahone, Ross DeBolt) with any questions. 

Your name and signature (optional):  

 

Class First Name Last Name  Class First Name Last Name 

2025 Susan Breitenberg  2026 Anne Anderson 

2025 Kit Crawford  2026 Julie Guller 

2025 Carol Martin  2026 Walter Hogan 

2025 Mary McGee  2026 Barbara Maiden 

2025 Becky Theuer     

2025 Jeanne Webster     


